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Comments: Dear NFS Project Team,

I'm writing to simply say bigger is not better - and we have already given too much tenure to private for-profit
actors in national land planning. The backcountry which is used by local human powered skiers that this
development will encroach on is very valuable to the public. Please reject the expansion plan. Gross National
Happiness > Gross National Product - especially in limited backcountry areas with reasonable access.

Thank you!



